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Lang Hoyt <llhoyt23@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 11:19 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Good morning, 

I live in Cape Elizabeth on Cottage Farms Road with an 18 month old. We moved to Cape intentionally before we had
our daughter for the schools and the promise of a great education for her.

We toured the schools last month (thank you for those who spent their Saturdays giving the residents a tour), and only
then did I really fully understand how dire the situation has been. 

The pain points that stuck out in my mind that are way beyond acceptable at this point are: HVAC noise, the cafeteria,
the outdated entrances and spaces with no way for administrators to greet or see what is happening at the entrances
(safety!), long walk to the classrooms for the middle schoolers, and the gym floor that may be leaching chemicals
because it's overdue to be replaced.  Of course, you know all of these first-hand. 

Concept E is the only one that addresses all of the maintenance and outdated issues and the only option that will
support our schools and our kids as we move forward for the next generations. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Lang Hoyt
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